From: Andy Newkirk

To: Andy Newkirk
Subject: FW: unit count
Date: Thursday, August 10, 2023 1:19:00 PM

From: Richard Foster <richfosterbooks@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 5:56:42 PM

To: pimhof@cityofgoleta.com <pimhof@cityofgoleta.com>; Anne Wells <awells@cityofgoleta.org>

Subject: unit count

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mr.Imhof and MS Wells:

Prudence would dictate that you convince the city council to add 7780 Hollister and Viajero to the
rezone sites.

As was said in the workshop, when projects come in they may not be 30 per acre. But if you lose the
next round with the state,we are sure to have Builders Remedy, and then we might not need a
planning department.

Of course, with what this is doing to some areas in Goleta, Builder's Remedy may not matter.

Richard Foster
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